
Nassau IDA approves economic compact with Lumber Earth
Realty
April 07, 2014 - Long Island

According to Nassau county executive Edward Mangano, the Nassau Industrial Development
Agency (IDA) has approved an economic compact for Lumber Earth Realty, LLC to bring 20 new
housing opportunities and street-level retail stores to the village's downtown, while eliminating a
vacant building through an adaptive reuse project.
Mangano said, "My administration has made it a priority to create new ways in which to assist
families, seniors, and young adults with rental housing options. Together with the IDA, we have
helped create over 970 new housing opportunities in Nassau County. This project in the village of
Roslyn will assist residents with new housing opportunities while eliminating community blight and
generating millions in economic benefit for the community."
The village has approved the $11 million project, which is expected to create 40 full-time
construction jobs and 44 new full-time permanent positions. It is anticipated that the project will inject
$5.7 million into the county's economy and be completed by the spring of 2016.
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